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Dear Friends, and Loved Ones, Thursday March 4th, 2010 
 
 

 
We thank the Lord for those who accepted the Lord tonight in Barillas 
packed city gymnasium. 
  
Barillas is a remote rural community where the dirt road ends.   The only way 
to reach the thousands who live in the surrounding mountains is by horse 
back or with a very powerful double traction vehicle, and even then you have 
to travel hours to go a hand full of miles.    
  
There are many in this area who still worship "Mayan Gods".   This presents 
certain distinct problems when the gospel is preached with power. 
  

 
Barrillas City Gymnasium full with more than 1,000 
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To those who know what spiritual warfare is, let me encourage you to pray 
the blood of Jesus over the next two crusade services (Friday and Saturday 
nights). 
  
Please continue to uphold Rigo in prayer before the Lord.   Tonight he 
expressed his belief that God is going to bless mightily in the next services. 
 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


